
 
 

 

By-law to facilitate  

Temporary Outdoor Patio Expansions  
in an effort to mitigate the effects of COVID-19  

 

Pursuant to By-law 160-2004, as amended, take notice that at its Regular Meeting on 

Wednesday, June 24, 2020, at 1:00 p.m., City Council will consider, a by-law to facilitate 

temporary patio expansions in an effort to mitigate the effects of COVID-19.  The by-law 

and the City’s Patio Brampton Program make it easier for Brampton bars and 

restaurants to expand their patios and allow for physical distancing as they re-open 

outdoor dine-in services, once permission is received from the Province. 

In consideration of the current COVID-19 public health orders restricting public 

gatherings and requirements for physical distancing between persons, in-person 

attendance at this Regular Council meeting will be limited to Members of Council and 

essential City staff only. 

Anyone interested in addressing City Council at this Regular Meeting may file a written 

submission by email to the City Clerk at cityclerksoffice@brampton.ca, by 4:30 p.m. on 

Tuesday, June 23th, 2020, or pre-register to delegate at the virtual meeting by emailing 

the City Clerk at the above email address no later than 4:30 p.m. on Monday, June 22, 

2020. 

A copy of the authorizing City staff report can be viewed on the City’s website linked 

here: 

Temporary Extension of Outdoor Patios 

Further information about the City’s Patio Brampton program can be found at 

www.brampton.ca as of Friday, June 19, 2020. 

In the event that City Council chooses to refer or defer consideration of either of these 

matters, no further public notice will be given. 

Dated: June 19, 2020. 
 

P. Fay, City Clerk  
2 Wellington St. W., Brampton, ON L6Y 4R2  
905 874-2178 (voice), 905 874-2119 (fax),  
cityclerksoffice@brampton.ca  

Public Notice 
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